St. Patrick Catholic School

3889 Wilton Rd., Harrowsmith, Ontario K0H 1V0

Tel: 1 (613) 372.2251 Fax: 1 (613) 372.2726

flhpstph@alcdsb.on.ca www.alcdsb.on.ca/school/stph



September 6, 2022

Catholic School Council Elections

Dear parents/guardians,

Each year, our Catholic School Council helps the school in many ways, including special events, fundraising, and supporting school-wide initiatives. We have been incredibly fortunate to have a School Council with many volunteers who have contributed much of their time and talents for the betterment of the educational experience for our students over the years.

As part of the mandate of Catholic School Councils, elections are held near the beginning of each school year. Our first School Council meeting has been scheduled for **Tuesday**, **September 22**nd **at 6:30**. At our first meeting, we will look to elect our School Council for the current school year. The positions that are open for nominations include:

• Chair, Vice-Chair, Secretary, and Treasurer

If you are interested in serving in one of the above positions, you are welcome to let the school know or to attend the first meeting and express your interest in nomination. Likewise, you are able to nominate someone else who you feel would be able to serve on School Council as well.

If you would like to attend the meeting, you are welcome to come to the school on September 22^{nd} where we will be meeting in the Library, which is right at the front doors. Everyone is welcome to attend.

We look forward to meeting everyone on October 6th.

Mr. Minutillo Principal Mr. Wells Vice-Principal